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We recommended the Commissioner, TE/GE Division, prepare and submit for issuance 
public guidance to reemphasize the IRS’ position on political activity and private benefit 
related to exempt organizations. 

Management’s Response:  TE/GE Division management agreed with our 
recommendation and will develop and submit to TE/GE Division Counsel and the 
Department of the Treasury the recommended public guidance.  Management’s 
complete response to the draft report is included as Appendix VI. 

Please contact me at (202) 622-6510 if you have questions or Daniel R. Devlin, 
Assistant Inspector General for Audit (Headquarters Operations and Exempt 
Organizations Programs), at (202) 622-8500. 




















































